
EPC Meeting  
January 16, 2020 

Start 3:57pm 
Attendees: Provost Speaker, Professor McClusky, Ast Professor Burwell, Ast Professor Goebel  
 
Next Meeting EPC will need to be on Tuesday the 21st at 4pm 
 
December Graduation- modification of degree expected policy only for the Education program 
certification. Connect with Susan Wansor about this policy found in the faculty manual.  
 
Looking at prioritization with mission in mind. 
 
POI and how to allow students in without the prerequisites. Do we need to reexamine our 
prerequisites regularly? How do we match up with other institutions?  
 
Internship and grading as unsatisfactory which then goes to petition. Try to decrease petitions. 
(Faculty Manual Pg 38)  
 
Next time we will discuss Degree Expected policy. Have available wording for the faculty to 
vote on February 12th.  
 
March 18th Faculty meeting should have the Internship grading and POI policy ready for the 
Faculty.  
 
End 4:55pm 
 
 
 


